
STATE OF NEW YORK 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

 

CASE 16-M-0411 -  In the Matter of Distributed System 

Implementation Plan. 

CASE 14-M-0101 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission in 

Regard to Reforming the Energy Vision. 

 

NOTICE SEEKING COMMENT ON JOINT UTILITIES PROPOSED 

PRIVACY STANDARD FOR BUILDING ENERGY MANAGEMENT 

 

(Issued September 8, 2017) 

 

As required by the Commission’s Order on Distributed 

System Implementation Plan Filings1 related to distributed system 

platform capabilities to achieve Reforming the Energy Vision 

(REV) goals, the Joint Utilities submitted a filing dated 

June 7, 2017 proposing building energy management and 

benchmarking data standards for the Commission’s consideration.  

As discussed in that filing, the Joint Utilities propose a 4/50 

privacy standard as the basis for utilities providing whole-

building aggregated data to building owners or their authorized 

agents.   

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Commission seeks comment 

on the proposed 4/50 privacy standard and the issues associated 

with that standard.  Interested parties are invited to submit 

comments by October 10, 2017.  All filings should refer to 

“Case 16-M-0411” and be submitted to the Secretary by e-filing 

through the Department of Public Service’s Document and Matter 

Management System (DMM)2 or by e-mail to the Secretary at 

secretary@dps.ny.gov.  Those unable to file electronically may 

                                                           
1  Case 16-M-0411 – In the Matter of Distributed System 

Implementation Plans, Order on Distributed System 

Implementation Plan Filings (issued March 9, 2017). 

2  To register with DMM, go to http://www.dps.ny.gov/e-

file/registration.html.   
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mail or deliver their comments to the Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, 

Secretary, New York State Public Service Commission, Three Empire 

State Plaza, Albany, New York 12223-1350.  Information and 

instructions related to subscribing to the service list, or 

otherwise monitoring the status of this proceeding can be found 

on the Department’s website at 

http://documents.dps.ny.gov/public/MatterManagement/RequestAPStat

us.aspx.  All documents submitted to the Secretary will be posted 

on the Department’s website and become part of the official case 

record. 

If you have any questions, please contact Kelly 

Connell by email at Kelly.Connell@dps.ny.gov, or by telephone at 

(518) 474-8026. 

 

 

(SIGNED)                     KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 

 Secretary 
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